
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 4th December 2023 
 

 
Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Lunch menu – Week 2. 
 
Tuesday – No wake and shake 
 
Tuesday – Houlihan football event (selected pupils only) 
 
Thursday – School choir performing at Bebington nursing home after lunch 
 

 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 27th November 2023 
3C –  92.67%               3W –  97.14% 
 
No updates for Year 3 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next Friday 
are:  
 
 

3C 
Louis BR 
Amaia P 
Isabelle H 
 
3W 
Ellis Guy 
Aiden Sloane 
Thomas Haynes 
 

 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 27th November 2023 
4K –  96.33%               4M –  94.33% 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing lots of you at our Christmas events over the 
next few weeks. Just a quick reminder this week to send in warm clothing for 
children for PE lessons. Some children are still just in shorts and the weather has 
been very cold this week. Also 4K's outside classroom door will no longer be open in 
the mornings when children come into school to avoid the classroom becoming too 
cold for the children. Please can children enter school via the rear entrance. 

 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next Friday 
are:  
 

4M 
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Violet B 
Jack S 
Phoebe P 
 
4K 
Jude Batey 
Rosie Devoy 
Henry Turner 
 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 27th November 2023 
5W –  96.11%               5WO –  97.59% 
 
Please keep practising your songs and words, our concert is coming along nicely. 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next Friday 
are:  
 

5W 
Travis M 
Daisy R 
Harry (5WO) 
 
5WO 
Thomas P 
Dexter T 
Flynn K 
 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 27th November 2023 
6D –  92%               6LW –  95.31% 

 
Next week, we have got some whole school carol concert practices for the children. 
We can’t wait to hear their beautiful singing and to share it with you soon at the 
Carol concerts. It’s starting to feel a little bit festive already! 
 
We have been very proud of the children’s efforts with their assessments this week! 
They’ve been very focused and striving to show us the progress they’ve made. Keep 
up the hard work! 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next Friday 
are:  

 
6D 
Holly D 
Sam P 
Wenny R-B 
 
6LW 
Will H 
Zak B 
Logan T 
 
 



 


